CONGRESS OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS

1001 West Franklin Street

Richmond 20, Virginia

Dear Doctor:

It is now time to decide on scientific exhibits for the coming Congress of Neurological Surgeons meeting on November 7 through 9, 1957. Prior to now, the scientific exhibits have only been a small part of our meetings, and we hope to make this a much larger part by increasing member participation in exhibiting anything they feel may be of definite neurosurgical interest. This may be some form of instrumentation, a report of a group cases or an exhibit of some technic or form of treatment which the individual member may feel is worth bringing to the attention of the Congress as a whole.

In order to make this a success it is very important that each member constantly keep in his mind any subjects which he may wish to bring to our attention. It is imperative that I have the exhibitors names and their need for space and equipment as early as possible, certainly by September 15, 1957 and preferably prior to that time.

Please help to make this, our next meeting, our most successful by participating with an exhibit.

John F. Kendrick, M.D. Chairman of Exhibits

P.S. Please direct all replies to the above mentioned address.